
Up to $50,000 
ROBBERY OF A USPS LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to the arrest and 
conviction of the suspect who conducted an armed robbery of a U.S. Postal Service Letter Carrier.  

The armed robbery occurred on December 11, 2020, at approximately 4:55 P.M., across the street from 138 Michigan 
Avenue, Paterson, NJ 07503.   

The suspect vehicle (pictured above) is believed to be a 2005-2009 Acura TL, blue or black in color, with tinted 
windows.  

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3266834 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 

The suspect was described as a Hispanic male in his early 20s, 5'10" tall, with a skinny build and light 
skin complexion.  




